
 
 

March 21, 2025 

Dear WPS Families, 

As we head into spring break, I want to take a moment to thank you for your continued 
partnership and support throughout the school year. It’s been a joy to watch our students learn, 
grow, and thrive together. 

We hope this upcoming break provides your family with time to relax, recharge, and enjoy the 
arrival of spring. Whether you're traveling or staying close to home, may the week be filled with 
fun, connection, and memorable moments. 

We look forward to welcoming our students back, refreshed and ready for a strong finish to the 
school year! 

Warm wishes, 

Dr. Gina Kirchner 

Counselor Corner 
As we approach spring break, this is a great time to practice mindfulness.  Mindfulness is simply 
noticing what is happening right now. It is taking notice of how our body feels and what we see, 
smell and taste, even if it’s just for brief moments of our day.  Mindfulness helps to calm our 
mind and body.  You and your child(ren) can practice these mindful activities: 

●​ Get really absorbed with an interesting or creative activity. 
●​ Have a “no plans” day and notice how that feels. 
●​ Eat mindfully. Appreciate the taste, texture, and smell of your food. 
●​ Get outside and notice how the weather feels on your face. 
●​ Choose to spend less time looking at screens. 

We hope your family has a wonderful spring break!! 

Wheel-a-Thon Information 
Wheel-a-Thon is right around the corner!  The event will be held on Sunday, April 27th from 1-4 
p.m.  Please click HERE to find all of the details about this wonderful PSA fundraising event!   

Yearbook Orders  
Don’t forget to order your yearbook before it’s too late! 

Go to:  ybpay.lifetouch.com  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eTub6aEyaSIhj2rMiWdjMw~~/AAAAARA~/Np3jxAgWURFkZSr8wkc6QV1-Tsm91tFBhKuHM3y41fw1Qiu81EKFzNtX-4IPH-RUwZQ6LIwRM1ClVPMvDaAMObhFqveli0nEQQ5jI0vNA-vZHHhXWzE2egD57d5eyLGxAz-l3CKjQjFVkOB-BEUDzDatNi6JiWF9B5p3TfGTzcbmrhDiUgmu7x-_Rr3xh0fQOo56xaHe5hiRW3HRcmUg4onWpbn4Z5MaqE-tL0cEchk~
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/


Yearbook Code: 1672725 

All 3 Primary Schools will be in the same yearbook  

(even though it only says Wyoming Hilltop when you log in) 

Deadline to order:  3/31/2025  

K-8 Art Show -  
The K-8 Art Show is scheduled for April 26th from 1-3 pm at Wyoming Middle School.  Be sure 
to mark your calendars - you won’t want to miss the opportunity to see amazing student work!   

 

Upcoming Dates 

●​ Spring Break - March 24th - March 28th  

View the full WCS calendar here.   

News from Around Wyoming 
Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, including: 

●​ Finance Friday 
●​ WMS presents Beauty & the Beast Jr. April 11-13 
●​ Wyoming City Schools K-12 Art Show on April 26 
●​ Upcoming Events 
●​ Wyoming School Foundation Blue, White & Brackets on April 5 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/f7h7jZKu8UvOkJORmpOuOA~~/AAAAARA~/9L9NQDnF-pAae48LR50th8vDsIlw_MpFY1WVAnGHozbd28YSOMqGNQxNXaV-5-Y46nGivfbKQK3jopCSWShR83hHy2VdUmw6FsVcGET98l3vR1-RLpdZRENqr2jVNnJLT9VtFnndjqnBaJr5QY0Oc2pMz1bPalUirvS6aE8YPGg~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/P5R-W-tzip80SpanBhx3LQ~~/AAAAARA~/Np3jxAgWURFkZSr8wkc6QV1-Tsm91tFBhKuHM3y41fy6qqVsm0NU3CJ9SweTVgP51Up0GFMbs-IWaWiEd-ZyAAEATpamJBYyZrXZXE0KC9kkeI6QArf2gGEe1NQwwk5RIs0mvsF5sUxtrhBnKfV_GJhqqVdioXZ9P-HiY6qRcGY6Fi2eQFN0bdQYxuULOkPFaH5eApyDivkUhd-xGn8WbqXqT5L-1v49Ft23msh7-Og~


●​ City of Wyoming Upcycle Day moves to WMS on April 5 


